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The activities of the Neurosonology Research Group in 2011 were
as follows:

We had our 15. NSRG meeting in Beijing in October 2011,
which was very successful (see attachment)

Currently, we are preparing the program for next meeting
in Sofia in 2013.

There are ongoing activities to start with a Latin America
Chapter this year at the occasion of the World Stroke
Conference in Brasilia in October. After this meeting we will
organize the first NSRG training course including
certification in Sao Paulo.

We are finishing now our new website including literature
and teaching materials (http://www.nsrg.net/index.php) .
We have produced a teaching video (10 min) which
professional support (Costs about 15000€) about
examination technique (see new homepage).

The next executive meeting will take place next week in
Venice (see attached)

Ongoing Neurosonology Certification and several teaching
courses under the auspices of the NSRG.

Currently the group has 357 registered members from 50
countries.
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